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A REPORT ON CULTURAL EVENT/BISWAKARMA PUJA 

CONDUCTED ON 17.09.2022 ATNETAJI OPEN AIR AUDITORIUM 

Festivals are a larger part of our life which occurs at 
regular intervals and helps in breaking the monotony 
of life. They give us a chance to celebrate the little 
and big things in life. Festivals are the carriers of 
peace and joy in the communities. 

The students, teachers and the non-teaching staffs 
together celebrated the festival of Vishwakarma Puja 
with great enthusiasm, vigor and joy. The venue of 
the Puja was Netaji Open Air auditorium. The 
students with great enthusiasm participated in all the 
preparations of the puja. The puja started in the 
presence of the Director, Prof. Dr. S. Chakraborty, 
Principal, Prof. Dr. S. Ray, Registrar, Sri, Sagar 
Sengupta, and the members of the management. 
Various rituals like Prana Pratisthanang, Arpanang, 
and Yajna were conducted, which was followed by 
the distribution of the Prasadam to all the devotees. 

Dr. B. C. Roy College of Pharmacy and Allied 
Health Sciences has always been a promoter of unity 
and equality. Through the celebration of this festival, 
it has again proved the same. The college arranged 
for lunch for all the students, teachers and the non 
teaching staffs where everybody irrespective of their 
designations sat together and heartily enjoyed their 
lunch. A short cultural program followed by a 
celebration of students was held post-lunch. The 
festival ended with a vote of thanks by the Registrar, 
followed by the visarjan of the Vishwakarma idol. 
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